Celebrating Courage Survey for August 11-12, 2018 Share your favorite memories. Brainstorm fun ideas. Answer the questions on the back.

How did John L. Hairston inspire you?	Did you attend London School and when?	What is your favorite memory?
Did you participate in the March from London in 1968?	Who would you like to hear speak on a panel?	What songs should kids learn?
Are you an artist? Would your create a panel for a London class door?	Did you see James Brown perform at London? Share about the Chitlin' Circuit in Walnut Cove.	What food should we serve?
Would you like to volunteer for the Celebrating Courage event?	Would you be willing to be interviewed this summer?	Do you have pictures and documents to share?
Would you participate in a community choir?	Can you read sheet music?	Your Contact Information

Caroline Armijo <u>caroline.armijo@gmail.com</u> 919-358-5057 theliliesproject.org